
FRONT-SPRING STEERING ROAD-SHOCK ELIMINATORS 
OR KICK SHACKLES - are used on sorne cars to offset 
steering wheel jerk. They consist of devices that 
perrni t movement of the otherwise stationary spring 
eye so that the ball on the drag link is not forced 
to rnove along the arc created by the compressed 
spring but can move along an a:ec near that followed 
when the snring is in its norm:tl. nosition. ThP. jP.rk 
to the drag link, Pitman arm, and steerj.ng wheel is 
therefore eliminated or reduced. The shock elimin­
ator consists of a spring-loaded shackle. When on 
srnooth pavement, the srnall springs (usually coil 
springs) in the shackle hold it stationary, so that 
it acts as the usual spring eye; but a severe bump 
will overcome the restraining effort of the kick­
shackle springs and the kick shackle will swing, 
thereby permitting movement of the end of the regular 
front spring. If the front springs are equipped 
with regular shackles in the rear, the road-shock 
eliminator is placed at the front of.the left front 
spring. 


